ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

CHAPTER 1

Dewi Cooke, 'Reko Rennie: Aboriginal Artist Spreads His Wings', The Age, 15 November 2013, viewed 28 January 2016, http://www.theage.com.au/entertainment/art-and-design/reko-rennie-aboriginal-artist-spreads-his-wings-20131114-2xjjd.html.

CHAPTER 2

- 2 James A Davidson, 'Mathaman: Warrior, Artist, Songman', Art Bulletin of Victoria, no. 29, National Gallery of Victoria, Melbourne, viewed 5 October 2015, http://www.ngv.vic.gov.au/essay/mathaman-warrior-artist-songman/>.
- 3 Roger Butler, 'Margaret Preston: Australian Printmaker', National Gallery of Australia, Canberra, viewed 22 March 2016, http://nga.gov.au/preston/essay.cfm>.
- Wayne Tunnicliff in Cara Pinchbeck, Tradition Today: Indigenous Art in Australia, Art Gallery of New South Wales, Sydney, 2004.

CHAPTER 3

- 5 Laura Cumming, 'It's a Very Fine Line', The Guardian, 20 January 2002, viewed 30 January 2016, http://www.thequardian.com/theobserver/2002/jan/20/1.
- 6 Dinah Dysart, 'In-House Intervention', *Art and Australia*, vol. 36, no. 3, 1999, p. 350.

CHAPTER 4

- 7 Mae Anna Pang (in association with Judith Ryan), An Album of Chinese Art from the National Gallery of Victoria, National Gallery of Victoria, Melbourne, 1983, p. 132.
- 8 ibid.
- 9 Kirsty Grant and Jennifer Phipps, Fred Williams: The Pilbara Series, National Gallery of Victoria, Melbourne, 2002, p. 35.
- 10 Anonda Bell, Sally Smart: Shadow Farm, Bendigo Art Gallery, Bendigo, 2001.
- 11 Robert Lindsay, 'Working Through the Decade: The Artists and Their Works', The Baillieu Myer Collection of the 80s: Museum of Modern Art at Heide, Bulleen, 1994, p. 32.
- 12 Elizabeth Cross and Ted Gott, Edvard Munch: The Frieze of Life, National Gallery of Victoria, Melbourne, 2004, p. 47.
- 13 Jason Smith (with contributions from John Embling and Robert Lindsay), Human Nature, National Gallery of Victoria, Melbourne, 2003, p. 19.
- 14 ibid., p. 11.

CHAPTER 5

- 15 Jonathan Jones, 'Is Leonardo da Vinci a Great Artist or a Great Scientist?' *The Guardian*, 2 May 2012, viewed 14 January 2016, http://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/jonathanjonesblog/2012/may/01/leonardo-da-vinci-artist-or-scientist.
- 16 Cameron Robbins, 'Wind Drawings', viewed 22 March 2016, http://cameronrobbins.com/wind-drawings/.
- 17 Roisin O'Dwyer, 'On Display: Cameron Robbins', Museums Australia (Victoria), viewed 14 January 2016 http://cameronrobbins.com/wp-content/uploads/2011/11/INSITE-INTERVIEW.pdf.
- 18 Andrew Freeman Bock, 'The Art of Science', The Age, 9 November 2002.
- 19 David Hansen, John Glover and the Colonial Picturesque, Art Exhibitions Australia Limited and Tasmanian Museum and Art Gallery, Hobart, 2003, p. 98.
- 20 Francis M Naumann, 'Marcel Duchamp: Money Is No Object, The Art of Defying the Art Market', Tout-Fait: The Marcel Duchamp Studies Online Journal, volume 2, issue 5, New York, 2003, viewed 16 January 2016, http://toutfait.com/marcel-duchamp-money-is-no-object-the-art-of-defying-the-art-market/>.
- 21 Tate Gallery, "Turner Prize 2010 Artists: Angela de la Cruz', Tate Gallery, London, 2010, video, viewed 16 January 2016, http://www.tate.org.uk/whats-on/tate-britain/exhibition/turner-prize-2010/turner-prize-2010-artists-angela-de-la-cruz.

CHAPTER 6

- 22 Department of Communications and the Arts, Indigenous Visual Arts Industry Support Fact Sheet, Department of Communications and the Arts, Canberra, 2013, viewed 22 March 2016, http://arts.gov.au/ indigenous-visual-arts-industry-support-fs>.
- 23 Linda Merrill, A Pot of Paint: Aesthetics on Trial in Whistler vs Ruskin, Smithsonian Institute Press, 1992, viewed 23 January 2016, https://archive.org/stream/potofpaintwhistl00merr_djvu.txt.
- 24 ibid.
- 25 ibid.
- 26 ibid.
- 27 National Gallery of Victoria, '9 by 5 Impression Exhibition', Australian Impressionism Education Resource, National Gallery of Victoria, Melbourne, 2007, viewed 23 January 2016, httml>.
- 28 Arifa Akbar, 'National Portrait Gallery Acquires Marc Quinn's Bloody Head', *Independent*, 10 September 2009, viewed 24 January 2016, httml>.

- 29 Roya Nikkhah, 'Damien Hirst Condemned for Killing 9,000 Butterflies in Tate Show', The Telegraph, 14 October 2012, viewed 1 March 2016, http://www.telegraph.co.uk/culture/culturenews/9606498/Damien-Hirst-condemned-for-killing-9000-butterflies-in-Tate-show.html, © Telegraph Media Group Limited 2012.
- 30 ibid.
- 31 Patrick Barkham, 'Damien Hirst's Butterflies: Distressing but Weirdly Uplifting', *The Guardian*, 19 April 2012, viewed 1 March 2016, http://www.theguardian.com/environment/2012/apr/18/damien-hirst-butterflies-weirdly-uplifting.
- 32 'Would You Pay \$1.3m. for This?', *The Herald*, 17 December 1973, p. 1.
- 33 'Farcical! Labor MP Hits Blue Poles', *The Herald*, 23 October 1973.
- 34 'Blue Poles Not Worth \$1.4m. Dargie', The Sun, 5 November 1973.
- 35 'Art World Divided on \$1.3m Buy', *The Age*, 24 September 1973.
- 36 ibid.
- 37 Letters, The Age, 10 December 1985.
- 38 Michael Shmith, 'Anguish in Green Replaced by Faces of Red', *The Age*, 5 August 1986, p. 1.
- 39 Tom Ballantyne, 'Love or Loathe It, Sculpture Will Stay', Sydney Morning Herald, 19 July 1980, p. 11.
- 40 Jeffrey Makin, 'Sculpture Goes down to Politics', *The Sun*, 30 July 1980, p. 13.
- 41 Geoffrey J Wallis, *Peril in the Square: The Sculpture That Challenged a City*, Indra Publishing, Briar Hill, 2004, p. 107.
- 42 Christo and Jeanne-Claude, 'The Gates, Central Park, New York City, 1979–2005', Christo and Jeanne-Claude, New York, 2005, viewed 25 January 2016, <a href="http://christojeanneclaude.net/mobile/projects?p=the-gates#.

- 43 Andrea Peyser, 'Hue and Cry: We've Been Had by Con "Artists"', New York Post, 14 February 2005, viewed 25 January 2016, http://nypost.com/2005/02/14/hue-and-cry-weve-been-had-by-con-artists/>.
- 44 Patrick McCaughey, 'Wrapped up in Golden Rapture', The Age, 19 February 2005.
- 45 Janet Hawley, 'A Portrait in Pain', Good Weekend, 18 August 1990, p. 22.
- 46 Art Gallery of New South Wales, 'Archibald Prize: Controversy and Debate', Art Gallery of New South Wales, Sydney, viewed 26 January 2016, http://www.artgallery.nsw.gov.au/prizes/archibald/history/controversy-and-debate/>.
- 47 ibid.
- 48 Rick Feneley, 'Is Bigger Picture in Art Uproar That It's Not Australian?', *The Age*, 15 April 2010, viewed 26 January 2016, http://www.theage.com.au/news/entertainment/arts/is-bigger-picture-in-art-uproarthat-its-not-australian/2010/04/14/1270924409789.
- 49 'Sam Leach, 2010 Archibald and Wynne Prize Winner', Sunday Profile, ABC Local, 30 April 2010, viewed 26 January 2016, http://www.abc.net.au/sundayprofile/stories/2886663.htm.
- 50 ibid.
- 51 Michaela Boland, 'Sam Leach to Keep \$25,000 Wynne Prize Despite Resemblance to Dutch Landscape', *The Australian*, 27 April 2010, viewed 26 January 2016, http://www.theaustralian.com.au/arts/sam-leach-to-keep-25000-wynne-prize-despite-resemblance-to-dutch-landscape/story-e6frq8n6-1225858974499.



9780170383844 Acknowledgements **223**